
Elders 

 Mark Freeman Gary Erwin 

 Raymond Walker  Butch Merriman 

 Elton Stubblefield John Rowe 

 

Deacons 

Involvement & Greeting Brian Lee 

Fellowship Tim Riggs 

Sound Mark Jetton 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde 

Administration Ryan Coleman 

Communication Anthony Dozier 

Building & Grounds Ken Purvis, Doug Tucker 

Local Evangelism Troy Conrad, Chuck Bryant 

Special Ministries Dan Gray, Nathan Ingram 

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden, John Oliverio 

Finance Jeff Fleming, Brandon Smith 

Youth Todd Watrous, Matt Hemphill 

Sharing Bradley Welborn, Kyle Gordley 

Education Quinn Tolbert, Morgan Whatley 

Worship Bill Malone, Scott Blake, Brant Mathis 

Ministers 

Pulpit Ken Stegall 

Youth  

Bible Class Coordinators 

Pre-School & Elementary  

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Youth  

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Rose De Pena 

Supported Mission Works 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Director of Development-Bear          

 Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Uganda School of Evangelism 

Eastern European Missions 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Arms of Hope 

Cherokee Home for Children 

Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

Olive Branch Ministries—Peru 

Sunny Glen Children’s Home 

Hannah’s Hope—Cambodia 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE  TODAY 

January 12, 2014 8:00 AM Service 10:30 AM Service 

Hosts 
Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

Scripture Reading & 
First Prayer 

Anthony Dozier Michael Matheidas 

Communion 
Coordinator 

Jimmy Atkinson Clint Edgar 

Communion Prayer Tim Frazier Kermit Brooks 

Second Prayer Todd Miller Rick Whitworth 

Closing Remarks Elton Stubblefield John Rowe 

Nursery Jami Mathis Linda Full 

Lead Coordinator Joel Blake Troy Conrad 

TODAY 

8:00 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

9:30 AM 

 

 

 

Bible Class (offered for all age groups). See a greeter for more details. 

 

Adult Classes 

 
“Romans” by Ken Stegall 

Location:  Auditorium 

 

“A Study of James” by Nathan Ingram 

Location: Magnolia Rm. 

 

“God’s Covenants” by Raymond Walker 

(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 

Location:  Annex Room B107  
 

10:30 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Sunday, January 5, 2014 

8:00 AM Worship 242 

Class 385 

10:30 AM Worship 265 

6:00 PM Worship 233 

Contribution $28,371.05 

Wednesday, January 8,  2014 

7:00 PM Bible Class 385 

JANUARY 12, 2014 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

MORNING WORSHIP 8:00 & 10:30 AM 

EVENING WORSHIP 6:00 PM 

TUESDAY 

LADIES BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

WEDNESDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 7:00 PM 

THURSDAY 

COMMUNITY BIBLE CLASS 10:00 AM 

WHERE TO FIND US 

7300 CROWNRIDGE DRIVE 

THE WOODLANDS, TX  77382 

PHONE/VOICEMAIL: 936-273-0010 

METRO LINE: 936-321-8919 

FAX: 936-273-0012 

EMAIL:  

INFORMATION@WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

 

ON THE WEB: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

JOIN OUR E-PRAYER MINISTRY 

FOR DETAILS VISIT: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG/PRAYER 

BULLETIN REQUESTS MUST  

BE SUBMITTED BY NOON THURSDAY 

ALL   MEMBERS  

PLEASE   PUT   YOUR 

COMPLETED 

ATTENDANCE   CARD 

IN THE 

COLLECTION PLATE  

 
Tempest In A Teacup 

  Y2K. Do you remember what that is? If you’re younger than 25 or so you 
probably don’t. It was an abbreviation for the year 2000. It came to repre-
sent anticipated problems associated with the arrival of the day January 1, 
2000.  

  An oversimplified explanation is that sometime during the 1960-70’s com-
puter programmers in order to save time and space in software programs 
began to designate years with a 2-digit number rather than a 4-digit number 
(i.e. 1990 became 90. etc.). The concern was based around the fear that 
computers systems would fail on Jan. 1, 2000 when there was no 2-digit 
number beyond 99 (1999). As that deadline approached, concern turned (in 
some cases) to near-panic. Electric power grids were going to fail putting 
large cities in darkness; traffic lights were going to shut down causing mas-
sive pile-ups; elevators were going to stop between floors; airplanes were 
going to fall from the sky; banks were going to lose their electronic records, 
etc. 

  Lest you think that only “ignorant” people would believe such hype - John 
Hamre, U.S. Deputy Secretary of Defense, said “The Y2K problem is the 
electronic equivalent of El Nino and there will be nasty surprises around the 
globe.” President Bill Clinton signed legislation entitled “Year 2000 infor-
mation and Readiness Act,” stating “The Y2K problem is an enormous chal-
lenge, and we must meet it…” 

  What do you suppose happened on that fateful day? Nothing. A tempest in 
a teacup.  

  This illustrates yet another reason why Christians must focus on Bible 
reading, study, teaching and preaching rather than the latest fad in religion. 
In a 1/3/13 article in the New York Times, Mark Oppenheimer, writing 
about resurgence in Calvinism in American churches writes, “Ten years 
ago, everyone was talking about the ‘emergent church,’ and five years ago, 
people were talking about the ‘missional church.’ And now ‘new Calvin-
ism’…” 

  It’s so easy to lose our focus and get sidetracked. Remember Jesus said, 
“Heaven and earth will pass away, but my words will never pass away.”    
Mt. 24:35 

 -Ken Stegall 
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JANUARY SHARING PANTRY NEEDS 
We need any donations - especially the ones listed.             

Please leave donations in the far stairwell of the     
Education Building. 

BIBLE BUILDERS 

The Holy Spirit said, “set apart for 

Me Barnabus and Saul.” Acts 13:2 

Our condolences to Cody Haney in 
the loss of her cousin. The funeral 
was in Amarillo, TX. 

You are invited to a Bridal 
Shower honoring Iveth 
Ramirez bride-elect of 

Todd Freeman on Sunday, January 
26th at WOCC 

3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Iveth and Todd are registered at Bed, 
Bath & Beyond 

Tuna Spam 

Canned Meats Dried Beef 

Chicken Ham 

Bible Reading Schedule 
There are bible reading schedules in the foyer 
for 2014. If you are interested in a chronologi-
cal bible please see the office. Paperbacks are 
$10.00 and hardbacks are $15.00. 

We will have a meal this 

Wed. evening. Please come 

join us. 

Our condolences to Stephanie 

Freeze and her family in the loss 

of her grandmother, Alice Eulala 

Williams. The funeral was 

Saturday, January 11, 

2014. 

Thank You 

Dear Church Family,  

  Thank you for your care and concern 

during my recent surgery and recovery. I 

appreciate the calls, cards, the beautiful 

tulip plant and especially your prayers. I 

am truly blessed to be part of this family.  

Love,  

Susan Coleman 

Ladies Night Out 

When: Thursday, January 23, 2014 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Where: at the home of Debra Miller  

 63 Silvermont Dr. 

 The Woodlands, TX 77382 

What: Please bring soup or salad for the night 
of fellowship. 

Welcome New Member 

We are so happy to welcome this family to Woodland 
Oaks.  

 Christopher, Stephanie and their daughters 
 Ambrianna and Sierra FREEZE. 

 12827 Arlington Meadows Lane 

 Tomball, TX 77377 

 Stephanie: 571-344-9280 

  

Please meet this family and get to know them -you’ll 
be glad you did. 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 

 

THIS WEEK: 
Jan. 14 9:30 A.M. Ladies Bible Class 

Jan. 15 5:30 P.M. Fellowship Supper 
 7:00 P.M. Mid-Week Bible Class  
Jan. 16 10:00 A.M. Community Class 
   
  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Jan. 12 4:00-5:45P.M. LTC Practice Begins 

Jan. 16 10:00 A.M. Wills & Funerals  
   Presentation 

Jan. 19 4:30 P.M. Elders & Deacons 
   Meeting 

 
 
REMEMBER: 

 Eileen Young and Nelda Baldacchino/
 cancer treatments.  

 Eddie Dunn/cancer.  

 Robert Shock recovering/knee replacement 
 surgery. 

 Gina Talbott/bronchitis 

 Susan Coleman recovering from surgery. 

 Verda Alston, Randy Bates mother and 
 Dorothy Flato, Raeann’s sister. 

 Suzanne Swenson/carpel tunnel surgery. 

 Charlene & Paul (Marcia Mata’s sister & 
 brother-in-law) have bone cancer.  

 Please remember Sue Dunn, Margie  Biggs, 
 Joel James, Velma Sparks and Joy 
 Atkinson. 

 
 
EXPECTANT FAMILIES: 
Cody & Dustin Haney 
Courtney & Shad Worley 
Jami & Brant Mathis 

Thank You 

Dear Woodland Oaks,  

  Thank you so much for our gift bas-

kets! We are still snacking on them. You 

sure know how to spoil college students. 

You’ve been so good to us, and we are 

glad to know you.  

Love,  

Jessica Fontenot and Jordan Fontenot 

On Wills and Funerals 

 On Thursday, January 16, 10:00 a.m., the Community 

Bible Class will host a class to present  information about 

how to prepare for your funeral. Glenn Addison will also 

provide information regarding a living will as well as rec-

ommend an attorney to assist those who need to pre-

pare/update a will.   

   

   Everyone is invited.  If you have friends 

whom you think would be interested in this 

information, encourage them to come.   

Congratulations to Raymond and Nancy 
Walker on the birth of  their grandson and 
Matthew Walker on the birth of his nephew.  

Graham Walker arrived January 7, 2014 
and was 8 lbs. 6 oz. and 20 3/4 inches.    

Leadership Training for Christ 

Get ready! Leadership Training for Christ (LTC) 
practice will begin today, January12th from 4 to 
5:45 p.m.  The Wednesday night Bible Bowl 
class will begin January 15thin the TNT room.  

Elders and Deacons Meeting 

January 19th at 4:30 p.m. in the 

Magnolia room. Please let the office 

know if you plan to attend. 


